

Gulf Middle School

1809 SW 36th Terrace Cape Coral, FL 33914 (239)549-0606 Fax: (239)549-2806 gms.leeschools.net Mr. Wes Moreland Principal

Mr. Toadvine Assistant Principal

Mrs. Winfield Assistant Principal

Dear Parents & Students,

I hope you are all having a great summer and enjoying your time off. We are busy planning for the 2023-24 school year. The focus of Gulf Middle School is to make our school program as successful as possible for all of our students and staff.

- Open House We will have our Open house for all students on Tuesday, Aug. 8th from 5:30 pm to 7:00 pm. Students and parents will be able to get schedules, meet their teachers, and tour campus.
- 6th Grade Orientation We will have an optional 6th grade orientation on Aug 1st from 9:30 am to noon. This will be a time for students to meet staff and get familiar with what a typical school day at middle school is like. Lunch will be provided for students. There will be an invitation and google form for signing up for this, sent to families through school messenger.
- Before & Aftercare: Our Before & Aftercare program will be running this school year. The registration and information packet is posted to our school website.
- The supply list and school dress code are posted on our school website https://gms.leeschools.net/

I hope this helps answer some of the questions you may have. If you have specific questions, you are welcome to call us at school. The main number is 239-549-0606.

Sincerely,

Wes Moreland

Principal